Minutes ARE March 10, 2010
General Meeting called to order at 19:02 by Chris Shanahan KE5KPC
Members present:

Chris KE5KPC, Al KE5CNW, John W5FFS, Bill W5WJH, Dick K5SHT, Ray WD8JKV, Guillermo KF5EQQ, Randy AE5HU, Joe KE5DUP, Archie K5ABZ,
Guest:  Ted Folger KF5EPC
Minutes:  Al made a motion to accept the minutes as written.  Guillermo seconded.  Motion passed.
Treasures report:  Beginning balance of $1172.50.  We had $135 paid in dues and two $5 donations, bringing the ending balance to $1317.50.  Guillermo made motion to accept the treasure report.  Joe seconded.  Motion passed.
Repeater Committee: 
The 440 repeater we were testing has been returned to the owner.  He asked for it back and gave no reason.  We spent $100 tuning the duplexer $50 from the club funds and Joe paid the other $50 because we had to return the duplexer back to its original settings.
Chris presented a quote for a repeater, duplexer, and controller for a total of $2395.53 for a new 440 repeater.  This includes the voice, programming cable, programming software, and rack mount.
Joe said he was able to get a $3000 grant to purchase a 2m repeater.  Chris is going to get a quote from a friend of his from the Irving Club.

Emergency Committee:  

Joe has a grant for $6279.66 to purchase “Go Kits” for the club to use.  The members presented the ideas as to what the kits should include.  At this time we decided what type, not brand, equipment we should have in the kit.  We should have a HF rig, UHF, VHF, dual band HT, antenna UHF/VHF, screw driver HF antenna, switching power supply, speakers, rig runner, DC power connections for various types of systems, coax 2 100 foot sections, emergency weather radio, hard side box, flash light, clock, tools, first aid kit, and filter for running DC of a generator.
Unfinished Business:  
The joint club meeting is going to be on March 20, 2010 at 9am at the Southlake Department of Public Safety on Carroll Ave.  We need to have a representative from Euless, Vern and Chris will not be able to attended the meeting.
John W5FFS is asking members to bring in their QSL Card so he can put together a display for the shack.
Arbor Daze is April 24 & 25 this year.  We need to start planning now to draw more people in.  It was mentioned that we should try to get some local scouts involved and more kids.  Ray offered the use of his remote control car for kids to play with.  Joe has got us a place for the club again this year.  It will be the same area as last year.  
New Business:
Emergency go kits discussion  
Show and Tell: none
Presentation:  none
Motion to adjourn was made by Guillermo at 20:19.  Seconded by John.  Motion passed 

Minutes are submitted by Chris KE5KPC
